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Statement from Illinois Secretary of State Jesse White on the Passing of Ed Farmer 

 
“We have lost an extraordinary person with the passing of Chicago White Sox radio announcer Ed 
Farmer, and I have lost a dear friend,” said Illinois Secretary of State Jesse White. “I was proud to 
partner with Ed on organ/tissue donation awareness and saw first-hand his passion and commitment 
to this lifesaving program. As a kidney recipient, he dedicated himself to giving back to the program 
that extended his life for nearly 30 years. Ed and I worked together to bring White Sox players to the 
James R. Thompson Center in Chicago where they signed autographs, educated the public and most 
importantly registered people for the state’s organ/tissue donor program. Ed was a hero. My deepest 
sympathy to the Farmer Family, his White Sox Family and Ed’s many friends and fans.” 
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